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PRESS RELEASE 
 
TO:  ALL NEWS MEDIA 
 
 
CONTACT: FRANK SAU, DIRECTOR OF COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 
PHONE: (484) 398-6500 
 
 
DATE: January 23, 2019 
 
 
SUBJECT:  CITY OF READING AWARDS $13 MILLION BIOSOLIDS 

MANAGEMENT CONTRACT TO J. P. MASCARO & SONS 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The City of Reading recently awarded a Biosolids Management Contract valued up to 

$13 million to local waste service company J. P. Mascaro & Sons.   

 Under that contract, Mascaro's Berks County operating division, for up to the next five 

years, will be responsible for collecting and transporting biosolids from the City's wastewater 

treatment plant and disposing of that material at the company's Pioneer Crossing Landfill. 

 Company Vice President of Operations, Michael Mascaro, said, "We are happy to receive 

and serve this important City contract, and we look forward to providing first class service to the 

City for the next five years." 

 This City of Reading contract is one of many biosolids management contracts currently 

being performed by J. P. Mascaro & Sons.  Mascaro is one of the region's largest providers of 

biosolids composting and disposal and of specialty waste management. 
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 For more information about J. P. Mascaro & Sons, its services and facilities, visit the 

company website at www.jpmascaro.com.  

 


